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Contact Emory ~ 338-5792 or email us at rossmillsnewsletter@gmail.com 
**Ross Mills is located in Western New York. We are in the Town of Gerry and 
Town of Ellicott, and in Chautauqua County. Before school were centralized we 

were District #1 and are now in Falconer 
Central School District. 

March 10th.  

The following picture and article are from the Golden encyclopedia from the 1960’s 
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Ross Mills Church of God 
~ annual fundraiser
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Thinking of some of the past 

Clara Stonequist came here as little girl with her parents back in the early teens 
and lived here on the farm at 3650 Gerry Levant Road the rest of her life. The 
picture of Clara with the shovel 
of soil was taken in 1956 from 
where the church now stands. 
Clara was always a large part of 
our community. She played the 
piano at church for many years 
and helping where ever she was 
needed. She was a very generous 
person. She never forgot the 
kids. Before the Stonequist’s 
came to Ross Mills they knew the 
Lindbergh’s and Clara was in 
Charles’ class at school, before 
they came here. Charles was the 
first to fly in an airplane from 
New York to Paris! 

The Transatlantic 
Flight
Lindbergh in New York 
The early morning of May 20, 1927, was dreary in New York, but the weather forecasts for 
his route over the Atlantic Ocean and his destination to Paris were good enough for 
Lindbergh. Even though he had slept little the night before and faced a thirty-three hour 
trip, Lindbergh decided to make his attempt. 
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Although Lindbergh first experienced good weather, he eventually ran into icing 
conditions that forced him to consider turning back until he made his way through. During 
the trip, he averaged around 100 miles per hour and varied his altitude from just a few 
feet above the waves in the daytime to over 10,000 feet at night. He kept the windows 
open most of the flight to keep from falling asleep. Lindbergh flew what is known as a 
“great circle” route from New York to Paris. He flew from New York along the coast of 
Newfoundland and over Ireland to reach his destination. Looking at a flat map, his route 
seems to add miles to his journey. If, however, you connect New York and Paris with a piece 
of string on a globe, you’ll see that Lindbergh’s route is indeed the shortest. 
Lindbergh landed in Paris at 10:24 p.m. on May 21, 1927, and was welcomed as a hero by a 
crowd numbering in the tens of thousands who had gathered for his arrival. 

https://www.shsmo.org/
historicmissourians/name/l/
lindbergh/     the article and 
pictures were taken from the 
above website. 

To the left is Charles’ plane. 

The map below is the route he took.
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